
Dear Humanities students,

The UCI School of Humanities would like to encourage you to
apply to participate in the 2023 Richard Macksey National
Undergraduate
Humanities Research Symposium hosted by Johns
Hopkins University (please click this link for more details:
https://krieger.jhu.edu/macksey-symposium/).

The 2023 Macksey Symposium will be hosted in person on the
Johns Hopkins Homewood Campus on March 24-25, 2023 for
registered presenters
and guests.

Student presenters will have the opportunity to submit their
work for publication in a journal of conference proceedings.

The School of Humanities will sponsor up to five School of
Humanities students to present their paper at the Symposium and
reimburse them
for registration, lodging, and airfare up to $1,300.

The Symposium has extended the deadline for UCI Humanities
students to apply and submit their abstract to February 8.

Please feel free to contact Associate Dean Yong Chen (y3chen@uci.edu) and Director Brittney Pinney (brittney.pinney@uci.edu)
if you have
any further questions. Please also share your abstract/paper with us before
your submission.

Yong Chen, Associate Dean, School of Humanities
Brittney Pinney, Director of Experiential Learning, School
of Humanities
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